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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Rapid City Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Tim Roberts, Transportation Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE: December 4, 2007 
 
RE: 07TP032 - Amendment #08-002 to the 2008-2012 Transportation 

Improvement Program for US 16B. 
 
 
Attached for your review and approval is Amendment #8-002 to the 2008-2012 
Transportation Improvement Program.  This amendment advances Right-of-Way 
acquisition from year 2012 to 2008 and reduces land acquisition costs from $3.263 
million to $2.711 million by eliminating inflation over the four year period.  The Grading & 
Portland Cement Concrete Paving project will remain in year 2012 at the amount of 
$12.907 million.  Federal funds are being utilized in lieu of State funds allowing for the 
Right-of-Way acquisition in 2008.  There is no cost to the City of Rapid City for this 
amendment. 
 
GROWTH MANAGEMENT STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  The Growth Management 
Staff of the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization recommends 
approval of the 2008-2012 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #08-
002.  
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